
Ogemaw Heights High School 
Daily Announcement 

Wednesday, March 18, 2025 
 

 
Congratulations to this week’s Falcons of the week - Bryce Hinkley, Michael Fritz, Jazmin Kujawa, Marissa 
Monroe.  Please stop in the office and pick up your lunch, popcorn and slushy pass from Mrs. Rice. 
 
Attention all Freshmen, Sophomores and Juniors: Today during Advisory, you will have the opportunity to 

enter your requests for next year's classes into Skyward. Your Advisory teachers will have instructions. 

Please take your EDP to your Advisory class, and enter the selections you and your counselor discussed.  

 

Freshmen Your EDP meetings continue TODAY! Bring your yellow sheet, know your meeting day and time, 

and we will see you then! 

 

Reminder all Credit Recovery Students this is the last week to complete your work.  After this week you 

will need to attend summer school.  If you have any questions, see Mr. A Miller or Ms. Rexford. 

 

Attention all Seniors: If you have a minimum 3.5 GPA and are looking for another scholarship to 

complete, Ms. Hofer has copies of the Ben Walby Memorial Scholarship in her office. Stop by to pick up. 

 

The Class of 2025 is sponsoring a Pre Spring Break Spirit Week  - Please remember spirit day attire 

must be school appropriate -  

Thursday: Cozy Day (Prepping for a Couch Week) 

The Advisory at each grade level with the highest level of participation will get donuts after break - 

 
Falcons, many of you are familiar with our next word. You may face it at school, work, or home - you may 

face it just about anywhere. It takes bravery to face our word of the week: Adversity. Adversity refers 

to the challenges, difficulties, and misfortunes you might face during your life. Here it is in a sentence:  

"Although you may experience adversity in your life, it is important to muster courage so you can meet 

those challenges head-on."   

 

 


